


18th April 2023







Dear Parents, 

Over the past number of month’s the waiting times for children to be assessed or even screened for assessment have increased hugely.

This is extremely worrying and is having a significant impact on children’s learning and wellbeing here in school. 

Solicitor Gareth Noble who does a lot of work supporting parents and schools on this topic has kindly offered to come in to speak to concerned parents and staff next Monday 24th April at 7pm here in the school.  He will be able to answer questions and give advice.  



Regards,
    


_____________________
  Tonya Hanly,
  Principal






